

## CITY COUNCIL MEETING NOTICE CARMEN ROAD PEDESTRIAN-BICYCLE BRIDGE FEASIBILITY STUDY

The City of Cupertino Public Works Department invites you to attend the City Council meeting for the Carmen Road Pedestrian-Bicycle Bridge Feasibility Study. Since November 2018, the City staff has been studying the feasibility of a grade-separated bridge structure to provide a connection for pedestrians and bicyclists between neighborhoods north and south of Stevens Creek Boulevard at Carmen Road.

The adoption of a resolution to approve the Carmen Road Pedestrian Bicycle Bridge Feasibility Study will be discussed and voted on at the City Council meeting held on Tuesday, November 05, 2019. No budget or other action related to the design or construction of the project is being proposed at this meeting. Comments regarding this agenda item may be sent to City Council by email at <a href="mailto:citycouncil@cupertino.org">citycouncil@cupertino.org</a> or in person at the November 5th City Council meeting.

## Tuesday, November 05, 2019 | 6:45 p.m. Community Hall | 10350 Torre Avenue, Cupertino

For more information about the project and to sign up for e-notifications, please visit: <a href="https://www.cupertino.org/carmenbridge">www.cupertino.org/carmenbridge</a>



The above rendering is for illustrative purposes only and is not representative of the actual design.